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Recommendation(s): 

That Report KLMHC2020-24, Heritage Signs Presentation be received; and 

That the presentation from staff be received for information.  

  



Report KLMHC2020-24 
Heritage Signs Presentation 

Page 2 of 2 

 

Background: 

At its meeting of September 10, 2020, the Municipal Heritage Committee 
received a report outlining the heritage permit application process for properties 
located in heritage conservation districts. As part of the discussion, the 
Committee raised concerns regarding signage in Downtown Lindsay which did 
not conform to heritage standards. The Committee requested that staff make a 
presentation outlining heritage friendly signage and the requirements for 
Downtown Lindsay.  

Rationale: 

The presentation will provide an overview of the current requirements for 
commercial signage in Downtown Lindsay and examples of heritage signage for 
the Committee to consider.  

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives.  

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts resulting from the 
recommendations of this report.  

Consultations: 

N/A 

Attachments: 

N/A 

E-Mail: eturner@kawarthalakes.ca 

Phone: 705-324-9411 ext. 1366 

Department Head: Chris Marshall, Director of Development Services 

 


